
• We are taking a special offering today for One Great Hour 
of Sharing, sponsored by the PC-USA. 
OGHoS supports three programs for 
individuals and communities in need: 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance, the 
Presbyterian Hunger Program and Self-
Development of People.  These programs 
fit together to provide people with 
safety, sustenance, and hope. 

 
• In observance of Easter the Church Office will be closed 

Monday, April 21st. 
• Session meets April 24, 7:00 p.m. in the library. Please 

have your reports to Luci no later than April 21, if you 
would like it to be in the packet. 

• College of the Mainland Choir will be having a concert 
here at FPC, Sunday, April 27, at 2:00 p.m. All are 
welcome. 

• Communications Committee Meeting, Monday, April 
28th, 6:00 p.m. in the library. 

• Worship Ministry will meet May 4, following worship  
• May EvenSong May 4th, 6:30 p.m. in the chapel. 
• Horizons Bible Study, May 6, 10:30 a.m. in the library. 
• Community Connections Ministry meeting, Thursday, 

May 8, 5:30 p.m. in the library 
• Budget/Finance Meeting, May 13th, 4:00 p.m. in the 

library 
• East End Preschool Graduation, May 15th, 6:00 p.m. in 

the sanctuary 
 
 
Would you like to help pray for the needs of others, or do you 
need prayer? Contact Janene Davison (409-692-5777 or 
janenedavison@gmail.com) to be added to our church prayer group 
or with your prayer needs. 
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